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We hope you have all enjoyed the half term holiday. The children have 
returned to school full of news and enthusiasm! 
Firstly, we cannot believe how wonderful the Roman chariots look! Clearly 
a lot of time, effort and hard work have been put into these and they are 
amazing. They will be on display for the rest of the academic year in our 
classroom and once we have everybody’s, the children can show them off 
in achievement assembly too. We also intend to take photographs which 
we will display on the class page of the school website. We have told the 
children that it is fine if they require a little more time to finish their chariot. 
 
The children in Year 3 have been asked to provide some festive musical 
entertainment during the annual Winter Bazaar which takes place on 
Friday 30th November after school. We are hoping that most children will 
be attending anyway with their parents/carers. The plan is that the children 
will be met after school as normal to enjoy the Bazaar with you but we 
would like them to meet us in the school hall at 4.30pm ready to sing a 
few songs. Children can bring a Santa hat or other festive headgear to 
wear during the performance. It should last no more than 10 -15 minutes.  
Your child can then continue to enjoy the Bazaar with you afterwards. A 
fantastic photo opportunity! We will remind you of the arrangements nearer 
the time. For homework, we are sending the words to the songs we 
will be singing for the children to learn (we will also be practicing at 
school) 
 
Your child has been given a spelling book today with five words to learn at 
home. The book is for you to use as you wish in order to practice them. 
Children will be tested on Wednesday 14th November and will need their 
book in school on that day as we will be sending a further list each week 
thereafter. 
Times table tests will continue to take place every Wednesday also. 
 

Please return homework school by: N/A 

 


